
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Earl E. DeBrine [edebrine@modrall.com] 
Wednesday, May 19, 2010 8:38 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
RE: NMOCC Cases 14323 De Novo, 14365 De Novo, 14366 and 14382 

Yes thanks Florene. 

From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD [mailto:florene.davidson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 8:30 AM 
To: Earl E. DeBrine 
Subject: RE: NMOCC Cases 14323 De Novo, 14365 De Novo, 14366 and 14382 

Mr. DeBrine, do you want these cases continued to the June 17 Commission meeting? 

From: Earl E. DeBrine [mailto:edebrine@modrall.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2010 12:12 PM 
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Cc: 'J. Scott Hall'; jamesbruc@aol.com; 'tkellahin@comcast.net' 
Subject: NMOCC Cases 14323 De Novo, 14365 De Novo, 14366 and 14382 

Ms. Davidson, 
Attached for filing is Chesapeake's request to continue the above-referenced cases set for hearing 
before the Commission on May 20, 2010, which request is not opposed by the other parties to the 
proceeding. 

Very truly yours, 

Earl E. DeBrine, Jr. 
Modrall Sperling 
500 Fourth Street, NW 
Suite 800 
P.O. Box 2168 (87103-2168) 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102 
(505)848-1810 
(505) 848-1891 (fax) 
edebrine(a>modrall.com 
www.modrall.com 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. — This email has been 
scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 
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